
Prayer Concerns 
 

If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew and 
drop it in the offering basket. We would love to connect with you. 

Church Life 

Family of the Week 

Mona Salumu 

Prayer chain 
If you would like to be part 
of this vital ministry, or if 

you have a prayer request, 
please email: 
diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca  
or call the church office. 

Prayer Time 

Thursdays at 10am in 
the Conference Room. 
All are welcome.  

Church of the Week 

Edmonton, AB:                        
Hillview Baptist Church 

Senior Pastor:                        
Rev. Norm Bleick (Gabriele) 

Church Library  
All Through the Night by  
Grace Livingston-Hill is a story 
of how a young woman’s life 
changes dramatically when 
her Grandmother dies.  She 
has to face the bitterness and greed of relatives trying to 
claim her inheritance, all the while coping with the sorrow 
that her fiancé is off to war. ~ Church Librarian, Barb 

Children’s Church 
Children ages 3-11      

 Please join us downstairs 
mid-service for Children’s 

Church 

HBC Bible Studies 

Sunday Morning Adult 
Sunday School  
Being taught by                  

Dr. Shepherd at 9:15am  
in the Fellowship Hall 

Thursday Night Young-ish 
Adults Bible Study 
Thursdays at 7 pm 

Please contact the office for 
more information. 

Wednesday Evening 
Men's Bible Study  

The last Bible Study will be 
this Wednesday at 7pm at 
the church. A wrap-up get 

together will be at Bill 
Bruce’s on June 29th at 4 

pm. Please bring your own 
lawn chair.  

Wednesday Morning   
Ladies Bible Study 

Will resume in the fall. 

Wednesday Evening    
Ladies Bible Study  

Come join the ladies on 
Wednesdays at 7 pm  

at the church 

Tuesday Night Systematic 
Theology Course 

Begins this fall! 

HBC Supported Ministry 

of the Week 
Taylor College & Seminary 
https://kairos.edu/legacy-
partners/taylor-seminary/ 

 
Taylor is rooted in a number of 
“Christian training institutes” 
that were widely dispersed 
across the western prairies. 
These institutes appealed to the 
many rural young people who 
were idle during the long prairie 
winters and provided trained 
lay leadership for the local 
churches, as well as opportuni-
ties for young people to utilize 
their time wisely. The school 
began with the financial sup-
port of and volunteer labour 
from many individuals within 
the Northern Conference 
Churches. Dr. and Mrs. E. P. 
Wahl also contributed $2,000 
received from an insurance pol-
icy when their son was killed in 
a car accident. To learn more 
about the history of Taylor 
please visit the website above. 

NAB Missionary of the 

Week 

Jake & Alison McGregor 
Kingdom Community in Lodi, 
California 

www.facebook.com/kcpraxis   
For years, Jake and Alison 
have worked together at One-
Eighty Programs, an after-
school program that has con-
tinually evolved to encompass 
the needs of teens and their 
families in Lodi. Kingdom 
Community grew out of this 
desire to welcome into God’s 
Kingdom all those who are 
standing on the outside. 
Pray: Pray for the one-year 
residency program they are 
working on to get college-
aged students fully immersed 
in the missional-formational 
way of life, as well as earn ac-
ademic credits through Kairos 
University. 

Hillview Baptist Church 
Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 
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Worship Service 
10:30 am   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

253 Woodvale Rd West  
Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

Tel: 780.461.5393  
Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

 
Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Admin Office hours:   
Tuesday to Friday: 9am - 12pm  

In case of emergency please call Pastor Norm                                       

at 587.336.0805 

 
 
 

A Message from Irma Heidemann 
I have had some issues with my phone, and have had to get 

a temporary phone number in the meantime.                          
If you need to reach me please call: 587-490-3053.        

Thank you. ~ Irma 
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Worship Service 

June 8, 2025 

 

WELCOME 

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 29.1-2 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE  

  SCRIPTURE READING - Genesis 11.1-9 

 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

OFFERING 

CHILDREN ARE DISMISSED TO CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

SCRIPTURE READING - Acts 2.1-13 

SPECIAL GUEST: Saji Jacobs from ShareWord Global  

CLOSING HYMN 

 BENEDICTION  

DOXOLOGY 

 

Church & Community  

 Join us for Coffee Fellowship: Please join us in the 

fellowship room for refreshments after the service. 
Coffee’s On! - June 8,29 
No Coffee - June 15 Father’s Day 
Year End Church BBQ - June 22 

 

IKEA Breakfast and Coffee Fellowship 
IT’S BACK! Mark your calendars; we will gather 

on the second Saturday of the month to enjoy some 
food and/or coffee along with each other’s company. 

Our first breakfast will be on Saturday, June 14th,          
at 10 am at the upstairs restaurant. ALL are WELCOME! 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas 
Child 

JUNE is a great month to start shopping for SA-
MARITAN’S PURSE gifts to fill an OPERATION CHRISTMAS 

CHILD shoe box. See the display in the foyer for ideas. 
Many summer toys make great gifts. Feel free to take a 

box and fill it or drop off a few items for our Packing   
Party in October!   

2025 Hillview Baptist Church AGM 
The 2025 AGM will be on June 9th at 7pm here 

in the church sanctuary.  

Children’s Activity Page 

HBC Newsletter 
If you would like to submit a story for the July Newsletter 
please email them to hillvieweditor@gmail.com by June 

22nd.  

HBC Clothing Bank 
In conjunction with the Food Bank, free clothing is avail-
able to needy people during Food Bank hours on most 
Mondays. If you would like to look through the offerings, 
you are most welcome to drop by the lower level of the 
church between 1:30 and 4:00pm on Food Bank days. 
Donations of clean used clothing may be dropped off 
under the coat racks in the main stairwell at any time 
throughout the week. Thank you.  
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